
To: The Southington Local School Community 

From: Rocco Nero, Superintendent 

Date: November 30, 2020 

Re: Remote Learning Plan 

 

Southington Local Schools is shifting to remote learning at least until January 3, 2021.  This is being 
done in accordance with recommendations from the Trumbull County Health Department.  On 
Tuesday, November 24, 2020, the Trumbull County Board of Health issued a health advisory 
recommending all public schools within Trumbull County transition to remote learning through the 
end of the 2020 calendar year. 

What does this mean for my student? 

*The shift to remote learning impacts all K – 12 students within our school district who have 
been attending in-person instruction. 

*We will maintain constant communication with you concerning our plans. 

*All athletics and activities will be suspended through at least December 22, 2020, at which 
point our league and district will reassess. 

 

Meal pick-up/delivery? 

*Beginning Wednesday, December 2, 2020, we will begin packing breakfasts/lunches for 
students.  As organized this past summer pick-up will be in the back of the building from 
10:00 a.m. to noon. 

 

*We will be delivering breakfasts/lunches to those who request them.  Please call Mr. Nero at 
(330)898-1781 ext. 108 to leave a message.  Please include your name, address, phone 
number and number of students in your household.  Responses are needed by Tuesday, 
December 1

st
 by 5 PM so that we can plan accordingly. 

 

WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT 
AND OUR RETURN TO FACE TO FACE INSTRUCTION 

DEPENDS ON ALL OF US 

 

GO WILDCATS! 

 


